

## **DHS Announces Redesigned MA ACCESS Cards**

Effective July 24, DHS has started to use redesigned MA ACCESS ID Cards for new recipients and those that need a replacement card. Please see the MA Bulletin and MA Provider Quick Tip for more details.

MA Bulletin

MA Provider Quick Tip

www.MagellanProvider.com

© 2020 Magellan Health, Inc.

This email was sent by Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc.

105 Terry Drive | Newtown, PA 189401 W. Broad Street, Suite 100 | Bethlehem, PA 180181003 Broad Street, Suite 301 | Johnstown, PA 15906



Do you have changes to your email address or other practice information? Sign in with your secure username and password to our provider website and click Display/Edit Practice Information. Please do not reply to this email message.

If you do not wish to receive this type of email from Magellan in the future, please  $\underline{\text{click here to unsubscribe}}$